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Canon Liam Stevenson, PP VF 
Fr Joseph Wozniak, S.Chr 
Fr Colum Wright, CC 
Deacon Kevin Devine 
                        

St. Peter’s Parish, Shankill 

         4TH JUNE – THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
 

 
RECENTLY DECEASED 
Molly Ward, Inglewood 

Eileen McConville, Francis Street 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Sunday 4TH June 

Deceased members of the I.N.F. 
Henry Heaney, Milltown 

Francis Quinn, Old Kilmore Road 
Matt Nugent, Oakleigh Heights 
Bronagh O’Dowd, Ballydougan 

Michael & Ellen O’Reilly, Wellington Street 
 

Monday 5th June 
Evelyn Lavery, Oakleigh Grove 
Kevin McStravick, Derrymore 
James Jordan, Kilmaine Street 

Edward Towe, Birmingham 
Teddy Cusack, Portadown 

 

Tuesday 6th June 
Celia Silling, Florida 

Frank (Bap) Withers , Levin Road 
Elizabeth O’Neill, Glenholme Park 

Kieran O’Neill, Grattan Street 
 

Wednesday 7th June 
Patricia McCann, Cherrytree Walk 
Agnes Campbell, Oakleigh Fold 
Jimmy Hill, Cornakinnegar Road 

Sean Lennon, Victoria Street 
 

Thursday 8th June 
Eamonn Mulholland, Derrymore 
Georgina Mulholland, Derrymore 

Charlie Magee, Deeny Drive 
Mary Catherine Burns, Arthur Street 

Marie Mallon (McCann), Drumnamoe Gardens 
Michael J Owens, Francis Street 

 

Friday 9th June 
Tommy McManus, Lawrence Square 

Leo O’Hanlon, Innisfail Walk 
Paddy Walsh, Beechcourt 

Monica & Ambrose Wilson, Armagh 
Margaret Leonard, Grattan Street 

Mrs Paddy McGeough, Ballyoran Pk, Portadown 
Kathleen & Pat O’Dowd, Ballynagarrick 

 

Saturday 10th June 
Eddie Mallon, North Circular Rd/Elmwood Tce 

Brian Brady, Kilvoragh Park 
Una & Jim Thompson, Lurgan/New York 

 
 

Almighty Father, source of forgiveness and 
salvation, grant that our relatives and friends who 

have passed from this life may, through the 
intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary and of all 
the saints, come to share your Eternal happiness 

through Christ our Lord. Amen 
 

Requests for Anniversaries and Month’s Mind 
notices should be left into the Parish Office on or 
before 12 noon on the Wednesday of the week 

before if they are to be included in the Bulletin. The 
minimum diocesan stipend is £10. 

As we have a booking system, anniversaries can be 
booked in advance until the end of the year. 

Please use anniversary envelopes at the back of the 
Church. 

Parochial House and Parish Office     Tel. 3832 3161    

E-mail:office@stpetersparishlurgan.org   Website: www.lurganparish.com 

 St Paul’s Parish Office 38321289 & Parochial House, 54 Francis Street 38327173 

Safeguarding Children and Adults who require protection. 
Designated person for Dromore Diocese – Mrs Patricia Carville 077 8991 7741 

Parish Safeguarding Representative –Tel. 0756 329 3431 
 

St Vincent De Paul, Ozanam Centre 3832 5725        Bethany Bereavement Team: 075 4899 1681 
 

                      
All parents wishing to have a child 
baptised in St Peter’s Parish, must 
notify the Parish Office in person. 
One month’s notice is required. 
Baptisms take place on the first, third 

and fifth Sundays of the month @ 1.30pm 
 

OFERTORY COLLECTION 
28th May - £4225.33 

 

Donations – £20 loose 
  

Car Park – £364.60 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
and generosity. 

 

MASS SCHEDULE  
Saturday 9.30am, 6pm (Vigil)  

Sunday 8am, 10am, (po polsku) & 
12.00 noon 

 

Monday, Wednesday & Thursday 8am 
Tuesday & Friday 8am & 7pm  

 

ST PAUL’S CHURCH  
Sunday: 9am & 10.30am,  

 

Monday–Friday: 10am  
Saturday: 10.30 am & 7pm (Vigil) 

CEMETERY SUNDAY - 13th August 
  

Rosary and Prayers for the Faithful Departed Dougher 3pm &  
St Colman’s 5pm 

GUIDED TOURS OF NEWRY 
CATHEDRAL 

 

We are pleased to announce 
that we will once again offer 
guided tours of the Cathedral 

on the following dates: 
 

Wednesday 14th June 7pm 
Wednesday 5th July 2pm 
Wednesday 19th July 7pm 

Wednesday 16th August 2pm 
Wednesday 30th August 7pm 

 

Each tour will take 
approximately 90 minutes. 

 

Please meet at the main door 
of the Cathedral. You will hear 
the story of the building of the 
Cathedral, 1825-1829, and of 

the later extensions. 
The history of its stained glass, 
marble altars, sculptures and 
magnificent mosaics will also 

be explained. 
There is no charge for these 

tours. 
 

BETTER TOGETHER 
Monthly tea dance will take 
place on Sunday 4th June in 

the Hub, Brownlow Road 
Craigavon from 3pm -5 30pm 
Music by the Elderly brothers. 

 

Summer Opportunities for young people with the Diocesan Youth Office. 
World Youth Day Lisbon Portugal – we have 3 places left for those 18 to 30ish.  

7 days inclusive package for just £400. 
 

2nd to 6th August – Climb Croagh Patrick and Visit Knock Shrine – for 18 to 25 
years old - 

11 to 16th August – Volunteer at Knock Shrine – for 16 – 18 years old 
 

19th to 22nd August – Volunteer at Knock Shine 
 

Knock volunteers will stay in the Knock House hotel, transport will be provided, 
all food and T/shirt/hoodie – all will have a great experience of meeting people, 
helping, Craic and much more…. including a new enriching experience of their 

faith.  For more information email youthdirector@dromorediocese.org or phone 
028 3083 3898 

 

MOYRAVERTY 50+ TEA DANCE 
St Anthony’s Parish Centre 
Thursday 15 June @ 8pm 

Music by Mons Wheeler, raffle 
& prizes, adm £4 inc light 

supper. Old and new members 
welcome 

 

MONTH’S MIND 
Tuesday 6th June 

Colette Leighio, Belvedere Manor 
Thursday 8th June 

Michael Byrne, Australia/Lurgan  
Friday 9th June 

Sheila Shanks, Oakfield Terrace 

SOUTH ULSTER COMMUNITY BAND 
& 

CANTABLIE 
Present 

‘A Musical Evening’ 
In St Peter’s Church 

Friday 9th June @ 8.00pm 

 
Voluntary donations in aid of 
NI Pancreatic Cancer Charity 

DROMANTINE FAMILY FUN DAY 
 

SUNDAY 11TH JUNE 2023 
1.30 pm – 5.30 pm 

ATTRACTIONS 
Grand Draw, Country & 
Western Music, Vintage 

Tractors, Bouncy Castles, 
Obstacle Courses, Stalls, Food 

& Refreshments and much 
more! 

Admission £5 Donation per car. 
Everyone Welcome. 

Society of African Missions 
96 Glen Road, Newry, BT34 

1RH 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION  
With Fr Jozef 

Friday 6.00pm - 6.45pm 
Congratulations to the children from 

Lurgan Model PS who made their 
First Communion this weekend. 

 

St Teresa’s PS – Sat 10th June @ 
11am 

 

PRAYER AT A CHILD’S FIRST HOLY 
COMMUNION 

Lord Jesus Christ, bless the children 
coming forward to receive Holy 
Communion for the first time. 

May this day be a step toward a life-
long love of the Eucharist. 

 

Give them a hunger for this sacred 
food so that they turn to you for 

comfort, guidance, and wisdom as 
thy grow into full discipleship. 

 

Thank you for their innocence and 
goodness.  

May their hands, extended in 
anticipation of your Body and blood, 
inspire all of us to cherish his sacred 

Sacrament. Amen 

DUBLIN HISTORY DAY TOUR 
Friday 21 July 

Kilmainham Gaol, Arbor Hill & 
some free time to spend in 

Dublin. A great historical day in 
Dublin. £32 

 

Fleadh Cheoil na Eíreann  
Day trip to immerse yourself in 

great Irish music & craic. 
Mullingar, Saturday 12 August. 

Leaving St Peter’s Church at 
1.30pm and leaving Mullingar at 

11pm. 
Come along and enjoy a great 

day out. £25 
 

To book any of the above  
Contact Gerard 3832 4741 or 

Noel 079 5547 5650 
 

 
 

First Class Relic of Blessed Carlo Acutis, 
to visit St Patrick’s Cathedral, in this the 
150th year since the Dedication of the 

Cathedral 
A first-class relic of Blessed Carlo will 
visit the Cathedral from Sunday 11 – 
Tuesday 13 June 2023. Blessed Carlo 

was beatified by Pope Francis in Assisi in 
October 2020. His friends remember him 

as a young dreamer, service-oriented 
and full of charisma. He died in 2006, at 
only 15 years of age, after a battle with 
leukaemia. His life may have been short, 
but it made a huge impact. Recently, in 

the process for the teenager’s 
beatification, his tomb became a real 

pilgrimage site. 
 

POPES MONTHLY INTENTION 
For the abolition of torture: We 

pray that the international 
community may commit in a 
concrete way to ensuring the 

abolition of torture and 
guarantee the support to victims 

and their families. 

The Community Outreach 
Group is pleased to announce 

that there will be a very special 
guest speaker for the next event 

in the Jethro Centre on 
Wednesday, June 21 at 7:30pm. 
She is Louise Harra, a Lurgan- 

born lady who now lives in 
Switzerland, who went to 

Banbridge Academy, and to QUB 
where she studied Solar Physics, 
and graduated from QUB with a 
BSc in applied Maths and Physics 
and a PhD in Physics. until 2019, 

much of her career being 
involved in space instruments. In 
2019 she moved to take on the 

position of director at PMOD/WRC 
and affiliated professor at ETH, 

Zurich. Harra's research interests 
include solar flares and coronal 
mass ejections formation of the 
solar wind. She will be visiting 

Lurgan and will grace us with her 
presence. You are invited to 

come and meet one of Lurgan's 
finest who shares her vast 

knowledge with the rest of the 
world. This event is free, and all 

are welcome to attend. 
 

What is Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament? 

And why is it being renewed in 
this Parish? 

Find out at the Masses this 
weekend, 10th and 11th June. 

 
JETHRO CENTRE 

THURSDAY 29 JUNE 
1pm – 4pm & 5pm – 8pm 

FRIDAY 30 JUNE  
12.30pm – 4pm & 5pm – 7pm 
To book an appointment please 

call 08085 534 653. 

Fatima Pilgrimage 2023  
Led by Archbishop Eamon Martin 

20 July  for 7 nights - £799 per person  
» Direct return flights from Dublin to 

Lisbon (20kg bags included)  
» Return airport transfers in Fatima  

» 7 nights Hotel Avenida  
» Full Board: breakfast, lunch & dinner 

each day  
» Full religious programme  

» Guided tours of the Sanctuary & 
Basilica of Our Lady of the Rosary  

» Visits to Aljustrel & Valinhos  
» Optional: travel insurance & single 

supplement  
For information, please contact:  
Joe McLaughlin 077 1180 8207  

All bookings through Joe Walsh Tours 
0808 1890468 or 01-2410800 (ROI) 

 

Exam Mass at Knock Shrine:  
For all students preparing for exams 
and their families. Take some time 
out from your studies for a quiet 
moment to ask for God’s strength 

and guidance as you move through 
your exam period. Bring your pencil 
case to have it blessed. June 5th, 

7.30pm, Knock Basilica. 
 


